
National Tutoring Programme 
 

The National Tutoring Programme (NTP) aims to support schools in providing a sustained 

response to the coronavirus pandemic and to provide a longer-term contribution to closing 

the attainment gap.  

The scheme is available to all students who qualify for Pupil Premium Funding. 

 

Information about the programme can be found on the website link below 

https://nationaltutoring.org.uk/ 

 

Parents of PP students who think they would benefit from involvement in the programme 

should contact Mrs T Shearer, Vice  Principal, to discuss whether they may be suitable.  

 

Parents of students who have already been invited onto the programme have been sent the 

following letter: 

 

MyTutor - Letter to parents and guardians.pdf
 

 

More information about how to use the tutoring system is provided in the documents 

below: 

 

MyTutor - At-Home Learning Guide.pdf
 

 

MyTutor - Parent & Pupil Cheat Sheet.pdf
 

https://nationaltutoring.org.uk/
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/MyTutor-Letter-to-parents-and-guardians.pdf
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/MyTutor-At-Home-Learning-Guide.pdf
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/MyTutor-Parent-Pupil-Cheat-Sheet.pdf

